Stanton, Jim

From: Calais, Crystal

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2004 11:03 AM
To: Stanton, Jim

Subject; WD 45-B - Watermaster & Secretary

Matt Nelson called and said he would not be attending the Watermaster training because he had resigned as watermaster.
He also said that Nathan Robinson had resigned as Secretary and that the Water District's President had also resigned. |
asked him to give you a call s0 you were aware and could deal with any issues this may create.

Please feel free to call with any questions.
Crystal Calais

Administrative Assistant

Idaho Department of Water Resources
208-327-7907 - Direct
ccalais@idwr.state.id.us




